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Taking care of the water supply in your area – Mossfield Avenue 
 
What we are doing 
We are currently taking care of the water services in your community by upgrading the water 
pipes in Oban.  Part of these essential works involves the installation of a new water main in 
Mossfield Avenue from the Football Pitch up towards Glencruitten Road.  This section of work 
which will be split into 3 phases will involve a road closure, parking restrictions and traffic 
management to be in place (see below and overleaf for details).    

When are we doing it 

Work in Mossfield Avenue is planned to start from Wednesday 28th May 2025 
for approximately 9 weeks (3 weeks for each section). 
 
What happens next 
 The works in Mossfield Avenue will be split into 3 phases.  Phase 1 – The football pitch car park

to Glencruitten Drive, Phase 2 – Glencruitten Drive to Mossfield Drive and Phase 3 – Mossfield 
Drive to Glencruitten Road (see overleaf for details).   

 During Phase 1 (3 weeks) we will require to close this part of Mossfield Avenue to vehicles to 
allow the work to be carried out safely.  During this phase there will be no parking available within 
this section and no vehicular access to the Football Pitch Car Park. 

 4-way traffic lights will be in place when we cross the junction between Mossfield Avenue and 
Glencruitten Drive.  

 During Phases 2 and 3 (3 weeks each) there will be no on-street parking in each phase, and a 
one-way system (southbound) put in place.  Access to private drives will be maintained where 
possible (our site team will liaise with any affected customers regards this).  Please follow all 
signs.  

 For all phases pedestrian access will be maintained at all times. 
 Our contractor AS Utilities will be carrying out this work on our behalf and they will do all they 

can to keep any disruption to a minimum. 
 
 

Project Reference 

Capital/513138/CWA 

Our Alliance Partner Caledonia 
Water Alliance will be carrying out 
this work on our behalf. 

5th May 2025 
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If you have any special requirements during our works or would like information in an alternative format 
or language, please contact us. 

We record all calls for quality and training purposes. 

  

Mossfield Avenue Work Details 

         

Please note:  All dates and durations may be subject to change depending on the progress of the work.  
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding whilst we carry out these essential works 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

Clive Duncan 
Customer Manager 
Caledonia Water Alliance  


